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13 June 2011 
 
Professor Julia Hippisley-Cox 
Division of Primary Care 
13th Floor, Tower Building 
University Park, Nottingham 
NG7 2RD 
 
 

Dear Professor Hippisley-Cox, 
 
Study title: QRESEARCH – A new ethical high quality general 

practice derived database for research 
REC reference: 03/4/021 
Amendment number: Minor amendment 3 
Amendment date: 13 June 2011 
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 June 2011, notifying the Committee of the above 
amendment. 
 
The Committee does not consider this to be a “substantial amendment“ as defined in the 
Standard Operating Procedures for Research Ethics Committees.  The amendment does not 
therefore require an ethical opinion from the Committee and may be implemented 
immediately, provided that it does not affect the approval for the research given by the R&D 
office for the relevant NHS care organisation. 
 
Documents received 
 

The documents received were as follows: 
 

 Document  Version  Date  

Advertisement  'Original Practice Notice'    

Notification of a Minor Amendment  Minor amendment 3 13 June 2011  

Advertisement  'QResearch Survey Notice4'    

  
Statement of compliance 
 

The Committee is constituted in accordance with the Governance Arrangements for 
Research Ethics Committees (July 2001) and complies fully with the Standard 
Operating Procedures for Research Ethics Committees in the UK. 



 

03/4/021:      Please quote this number on all correspondence 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms Laura Hewitt 
Assistant Committee Co-ordinator 
 
E-mail: laura.hewitt@nottspct.nhs.uk 
 
 


